
Sir,-

Mr.R.H.Abraham stated in a letter dated the 15th

ultimo that you were about to write to this Departue

in connection with a proposed assesment on the road

to the old ferry on the mainland at Welpole Island; we had

not yet received the letter referred to.

Your obedient servant,

Fowhee

Députy and Secretary.

N.G.McGeorge Esq., O.L.S.

Ch diese Ont.
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